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Recreational Fishing Alliance of NSW gets online! 
 

www.rfansw.com.au 
 
 
The Recreational Fishing Alliance of NSW is progressively moving forward with its 
popularity. More and more anglers, Associations and Fishing clubs are becoming involved 
with matters that affect their sport or recreation. 
 
Coinciding with the release of the rock safety DVD, “Don’t Put Your Life on the Line” in 
conjunction with the March 2006 edition of Fishing World, the Recreational Fishing Alliance 
of NSW has now updated, upgraded and posted their NEW website. The website has been 
up and running for a couple of months. The new website address is www.rfansw.com.au  
 
On the website you will find plenty of useful information dealing with both recreational and 
political issues. You can find out all about the Recreational Fishing Alliance of NSW. You 
can view its constitution, its policies and its projects in progress. Find out about our 
members and how they involve themselves in various fields and different issues. 
 
Download all the latest news or search our archives for past points of interest. And for 
those that have not yet got a copy of the new rock safety DVD “Don’t Put Your Life on the 
Line”, you can download it for FREE from the website. Remember if you would like a hard 
copy of the DVD just simple contact me, Joe Garufi the Publicity Officer on my mobile 
number  0417 491 868 or via fax on (02) 9661 9297 and give me your details.  
 
For those on the email, have a look at the Recreational 
Fishing Alliance’s website. Go to “Contacts” and send 
me an email. You can even go into “Rock Fishing 
Safety” and send your details from there.  I am ready to  
send out copies of the DVD for your distribution and 
viewing. 
 
Joe Garufi 
Publicity Officer 
Recreational Fishing Alliance of NSW 
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